
Further to the newsletter sent last month, I am 
writing to invite residents to a public exhibition 
to view our current proposals to regenerate the 
former Richborough Power Station site.

The exhibition will take place on Friday 20th May 
from 3.30pm to 7.30pm in Minster and Saturday 
21st May from 9.30am to 12.30pm in Sandwich, 
(details of both venues overleaf). The exhibition 
will display our proposals to regenerate the site 
and members of the development team will be 
available to answer any questions that you may 
have about the plans. 

The purpose of the exhibition is to give residents 
the opportunity to view the proposals at an early 
stage prior to submitting a planning application to 
the planning authority. 

If you are unable to attend the exhibition, the 
exhibition information will be available via our 
website from Monday 23rd May:  
www.richboroughenergypark.co.uk.

Kind regards,

Gary Lever
Development Director

Dear Resident
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TELL US WHAT YOU THINK
If you have not yet completed our online survey,  

please visit our website to do so: www.richboroughenergypark.co.uk



Date: 	 Friday 20th May 2011
Time: 	 3.30pm to 7.30pm 
Venue: 	�Library & Neighbourhood Centre  

4a Monkton Road 
Minster-in-Thanet 
CT12 4EA 

Date: 	 Saturday 21st May 2011
Time: 	 9.30am to 12.30pm
Venue: 	�The Bell Inn Hotel 

The Quay  
Sandwich 
CT13 9EF

Thank you to residents who responded to our 
online survey last month. This has helped to give 
us an overview of the local issues that we need to 
understand as we develop the masterplan. 

To date:
-	� 80% of respondents said that they would like to 

see the site brought back into use. 
-	 �Environmental improvements were identified as 
the most important benefit from regenerating the 
site, with generating renewable or green energy, 
regeneration and job creation also scoring highly

-	� Emissions were the issue that residents were most 
concerned about, followed by environmental 
impact and then ecology and wildlife.

Throughout the consultation process we will work 
with local residents to ensure our scheme reflects 
your views. We hope that you will be able to 
attend one of our exhibitions this month.  

If you are unable to attend or would like further 
information, please look at our website which will 
be updated following the public exhibition  
www.richboroughenergypark.co.uk.

If you have any further questions, please contact 
Emma Waterfall on 020 7868 5530  
or email richboroughinfo@cascadepr.co.uk. 

Alternatively, please write to:
Freepost RSRG-LHZA-JULZ
Public Consultation (Cascade)
25 Floral Street
LONDON
WC2E 9DS

Please visit our exhibition:


